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                         PATRON: HIS GRACE THE DUKE OF BEAUFORT                                     
                            PRESIDENT: DR. WILLIE CARSON O.B.E.
                                     www.gloucestershirechestfund.org 
NEWSLETTER AUTUMN 2012
Dear Friends and Supporters

I am pleased to report that during the last six months we have been extremely busy with a record income from donations, fundraising events and supermarket collections.
We held store collections on 13 days, staffed the Rikenel car park, held a coffee morning and an evening of traditional jazz at Virgin Active, Brockworth, as well as afternoon tea at the Duke of Beaufort Court Retirement Home.

I am also pleased to report, overleaf, on some of our other fund raising activities.


Donation from Mrs Barbara Elston
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Presentation of Portable Ultrasound Scanners

In the Spring Newsletter I congratulated everyone on the superb effort in raising sufficient monies (£19,250) to acquire a portable ultrasound scanner for Ward 8b, Gloucestershire Royal Hospital. We had, of course, already purchased a similar machine, last year, for Guiting Ward, Cheltenham General Hospital.

I am delighted to report that at our Annual General Meeting, our President, Dr Willie Carson, OBE, presented the scanner to Dr Andrew White, who is a Trustee and Chest Physician based in Gloucester. Over 30 supporters attended our A G M, held on 6 June 2012, at which we were delighted to receive a working demonstration of the ultrasound scanner by the Area Sales Manager of Sonosite Ltd.
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Dr John Prior Memorial Bursary

The Memorial Bursary is now up and running thanks to the                

most generous support of family, friends, and former patients. 
An award of £500.00 has already been agreed for a 
Respiratory Nurse Specialist based at Cheltenham General Hospital.

There can be no better way to honour the memory of this

special man who was so loved and respected by all of us.
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                                                                                              Cheltenham Circular Challenge


Once again the Chest Fund entered this popular annual event 

 organised by the Rotary Club of Cheltenham – Cleeve Vale. On 
 this  occasion, our Chairman, Bernard Cooper, took part 

 together with friends, Rhiannon Parry and Sheila Puttergill.

Rhiannon and Sheila completed a quarter marathon whilst Bernard, whose feet were battered and bruised, completed a half marathon. Between them they raised the magnificent sum of £545.

Well done to all of you.
 Tewkesbury Abbey

Our supporters ran a very successful event in the ‘Touching Souls’ Tea Room’ on the 16th. June and Mavis Fisher organised a very useful collection for us. Thanks to everyone who made this event an interesting and rewarding occasion.

Thank You Tina

Mrs Tina Riddler’s mother suffers with a chest condition. As Tina was due to celebrate her 40th. birthday she decided to have a party but ask her friends and relatives to donate monies to us, in gratitude for the exceptional treatment her mother receives at Gloucestershire Royal Hospital. The result was an exceptional donation of £316 proving what a popular lady Tina is and how generous her family and friends are.

Sponsored Skittles Match

Tom Madden, mine host of the Rising Sun at Hartpury, has supported this event for the past 6 years but he is no longer able to help as the pub is up for sale following the tragic, untimely death of his wife. We must, however, place on record our appreciation to Tom and his customers for their support over the years.
However, the good news is that Darren Maggs of the Victory Hotel, Tredworth, kindly agreed to host this event; the match took place on Saturday, 25th. August. Darren provided a barbeque and donated the proceeds to the Chest Fund. The Gloucester Charity Skittles League provided the team to represent us and over £450 was raised. 

We must also extend a special ‘Thank You’ to the League who has nominated us as their chosen charity for the 2012/2013 season. Chairman Martin Gardner; Secretary Bob Morris; and the rest of the Committee have our most grateful thanks.

I would also like to express my personal thanks to Dr A Raghuram, one of our Trustees, who despite being on call managed to come along and chat to the skittlers.

Incidentally the Chest Fund All Stars won the match !
Swim the River Severn                                                                               
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My special thanks are extended to Dennis Hayward, a dedicated 

Chest Fund supporter who dreamt up the idea of having a month

long sponsored swim in the Virgin Active facility in Brockworth.

The swimmers, both able bodied and disabled, junior members 

and staff were challenged to attempt to swim the equivalent

length of the River Severn during the period 4 August to 1 September.

The Severn is 354 kilometres long and our swimmers covered 284 kilometres 
which was an excellent achievement. Our appreciation is extended to the
life guards who meticulously recorded the lengths achieved by the competitors.

The Trustees of the Chest Fund are particularly keen to express their thanks to James Rogers, Virgin Active Manager, his magnificent staff and the members for their tremendous help and support.

We are hopeful of raising sponsorship monies in excess of £1,000.
                                                                    

                                                               Finally may I give my personal thanks

                                                               to Karen Prior, our Trustee, who 

                                                               travelled from Berkeley to present 
                                                               the trophies and special congratulations 

                                                               to Dennis who thought up and 

                                                               organised the whole event.

Christmas Social Event and Annual Draw

We are holding our cheese and wine event at St. George’s Church Hall, Court Road, Brockworth, Gloucester on Friday 7 December 2012, ticket price £8.00.  We will provide good food, wine, entertainment and good company – I do, of course, mean you ! Will you please complete the enclosed request for tickets and return to me as soon as possible – thanks a lot for your support.
We will also be holding our Annual Christmas Draw with a lot of the prizes again being donated by the Trustees. We only hold a draw once a year and all we ask is that you sell as many tickets as possible.

I enclose just a few books for sale, more are available on request – thanks again.

Future Medical Equipment Purchases

The Trustees are actively giving consideration to the acquisition of further medical equipment including a Pleura Videoscope with Ancillary Equipment. This equipment is in the forefront of respiratory medicine and is being actively pursued by the Chest Fund’s physicians. The scope facilitates examination of the pleural cavity, under a local anaesthetic, with the minimum of invasion.
Although this equipment is not supplied by the NHS their agreement is necessary as maintenance, I.T. equipment and future replacement will be their responsibility.

A business plan has been submitted to the Primary Care Trust and their response is eagerly awaited.

Incidentally we are having a collection on 15 December at Tesco, Brockworth and if you are able to spend an hour or so helping with the collection I will be most grateful.

Pat Dowling and I will be dressed as Father Christmas so do come along if only for a laugh !

Finally I would like to mention that donations are the life blood of an organisation like ours. I fully appreciate that we are all facing austerity at the present time but if you can make a donation, no matter how small, it will be most welcome. If you are able to complete the enclosed Gift Aid Declaration that will be an added bonus.
Thank you again for your support. Please stay healthy and I look forward to seeing you on 7 December.

Ron Hannam

Fund Raiser/Administrator

Urgent Record Update

Please help me update our records. If you are not the person this newsletter is addressed to, or if, unfortunately, you no longer wish or are able to support the Gloucestershire Chest Fund please contact me by letter, phone or email; I will then update our records.

If I receive no response to sale of draw tickets sent out over two consecutive years I will delete your name from our records in order to save money on ever increasing postage costs.
Contact Details

By post: Ron Hannam, The Gloucestershire Chest Fund Ltd, Suite ‘E’, The City Business Centre, Llanthony Road, Hempsted, Gloucester GL2 5JH.

By Phone: 01452 300212 (Office)   01452 536202 (Home)

By Email: gloschestfund@btconnect.com or ron@gloucestershirechestfund.org 
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The Trustees have very mixed emotions regarding the exceptional gift of £50,000 made by Mrs Barbara Elston during March of this year.


We were stunned by the overwhelming generosity of this dear lady but also greatly saddened when she passed away on 


27th. July, in a care home at Painswick.





Barbara, supported by her son Chris, willingly made this gift as her way of saying thank you for the support and treatment she received at Gloucestershire Royal Hospital and in particular from Dr Andrew White, her Chest Physician.





When a suitable piece of medical equipment is acquired it will be dedicated to the memory of this very special lady.
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